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The Wall Street Journal - "Houston Residents Return
Home To Scary Reality: No Insurance Coverage"
September 1, 2017 Los Angeles

David Wood of the Los Angeles office was quoted in an article, "Houston
Residents Return Home to Scary Reality: No Insurance Coverage,"
published by The Wall Street Journal on Sept. 1. David talked about
coverage disputes in instances where both wind and flooding have
damaged properties.
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